
Arbor Circle – Volunteer Project – Thank You Notes! 

 
 

Please reach out to Janelle Hill (jhill@arborcircle.org) for the description of our 
programs before creating these thank you notes – we look forward to hearing 
from you! 

Help us share gratitude to the staff and volunteers who are supporting youth and 
families in our community. Create thank you notes showing appreciation to our 
counselors, case workers, education staff, CASA volunteers, TTQ coaches, and 
foster parents.  

This is a self-directed activity, you will be provided with a description of our 
programs and you will create as many thank you notes or cards as you’d like using 
your own materials.   

Finished notes can then be sent or dropped off to our Allegan office at 213 
Hubbard St, Allegan, MI 49010. 
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